Red Oaks Primary School 25th January 2023 Newsletter



Friday 3rd February is NSPCC Number Day!



On this day, the Red Oaks children will be joining thousands of others across the country to raise money for the NSPCC. They will be learning maths in a lot of exciting and varied ways. For a small voluntary donation of £1.00, your child can come to school on this

day dressed as a number (sports shirts are okay), or something related to maths. Please make payment via ParentPay.





Lunch boxes

Please can all parents ensure that products containing nuts including Nutella and similar spreads are not used in packed lunches. We do have some children with serious allergies so we do have a 'no nuts' policy. For safety reasons, please can you also ensure that if grapes are sent in, these are cut in half (longways) as this minimises any choking hazard. Please also name all plastic

boxes, bottles and lunch boxes. Many thanks.

Uniform

We would be grateful for donations of small jogging bottoms for our Nursery spare uniform box.

Car Park Reminders

Only disabled badge holders should park in the disabled bay please. Please can parents park in the parent side of the car park and not double park in the staff side.

Spare Uniform

We will be putting out a rail at the front of the school under the umbrella with clean, second-hand uniform. This will be put out when the weather is being kinder to us and we will leave an honesty box for donations. Suggested donation would be 50p.

Year 2 SATs Meeting

This will be held on Monday 6th February at 3.00pm in Miss McGahey's classroom.

Upcoming Dates

2nd February - Bags2School

6th February - Year 2 SATs meeting

7th February - Year 3 performance 2.00/6.00pm - ticket information has been sent today

9th February - PJ & Popcorn - information to follow

10th February - End of term - school finishes at 3.00pm

20th February - TD Day

24th April - Bags2School

7th July - Bags2School



NSPCC





Dear parents and carers.

We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in Number Day on Friday 8 February 2028.

Everything the NSPCC does protects children today and prevents about tomorrow

The NSPCC need our support more than ever. By raising money, we can help to fund their vital services such as Childine – the helpline that's always there for children and young people whatever their problem or concern.

On average, a child contacts Childline every 25 seconds

ଏ କ୍ଷିତ୍ର Making maths meaningful

Making maths meaningful

Number Day is a great way to make maths fun and bring about a positive, 'can-do' attitude
towards it.

We are having a fun day of maths activities and challenges in our classes, and we will be taking part
in Dress up for Digits. Pupits are asked to wear an item of clothing with a number on it (flootball shirt,
cap, netball shirt or even a onesiel). Or get even more creative by dressing in a maths or numbers
theme. To help raise money for the NSPCC, we are asking for donations, and we'd love everyone in
the school to take part in this special event.

Safe fundraising

Please send any donations via ParentPay, which will then be forwarded directly to the NSPCC.

It all adds up

We're really looking forward to all the fun of Number Day, and we really appreciate your support.

At the money we raise at Red Claks will make an enormous difference to children today and help
the NSFCC be there for children tomorrow.

Best wishes

Red Oaks Primary School

You can find out more about the NSPCC's work at rispoolorg.uk

To find out more about keeping children safe online, visit napoc.org.uk/oslipasak





Haydon Wick Heroes

Do you know someone who has done something exceptional for the community?

A person that makes Haydon Wick THE best place to live?

The categories this year are:

- · Volunteer of the year
 - · Young achiever
- . Community group of the year



To make a nomination contact Darry at: admin@haydonwick.gov.uk / 01793 722446 Or visit our website:

http://haydonwick.gov.uk/haydon-wick-heroes/

Deadline for nominations

12.00pm on Friday 3rd February 2023





Are you a parent or carer of a child with Special **Educational Needs or Disabilities?**

Please come along to meet the Swindon SEND Families Voice team to find out what we do!

> Location: Red Oaks Primary School Date: 30th March 2023 Time: 2pm - 3pm







INSPIRING ACTIVITY



SCAN HERE FOR MORE INFORMATION

or visit premier-education.com/holiday-camps



Based on over 15,000 reviews

YOUR NEAREST MULTI-ACTIVITY CAMP

| Venue: | | |
|------------------|--|--|
| Dates: | | |
| Times: | | |
| Price: | | |
| Ages: | | |
| Additional info: | | |

Mix it up this half-term with our multi-activity holiday camps!

These camps are a perfect blend of activities for all ages, combining different sports with a variety of team games.

Every day is different, with a mix of fun activities that children may not have tried before – from roller skating to fencing, lacrosse to cheer.

Book now for a half-term full of fun!

PLEASE BRING

A packed lunch
Plenty of water
Suitable clothing
Loads of energy!



TREAT YOUR FRIENDS TO 20% OFF...AND GET 20% OFF TOO!

*Ts&Cs apply. Refer a Friend discount on new bookings only.



Based on over 15,000 reviews

BIKEABILITY **HOLIDAY COURSES**



Swindon

Bristol

Life Cycle & UK

Book now!

bit.ly/bikeability-courses



Or scan to book



GET CYCLING THIS FEBRUARY!

A great way for kids to stay active and learn ageappropriate cycle skills.

Our Bikeability courses will help your child to ride confidently, develop road safety & planning skills.

Our courses:

- Bikeability Levels 1, 2 and 3
- Price: Location dependent
- Taught by qualified, DBS-checked instructors

